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Help keep our school community safe – Week 5 Update 

Good afternoon Parents and Carers, 

This morning’s announcement of 12 surrounding suburbs in the Penrith LGA now 
having stronger lockdown requirements, means that from Monday there will only be 
four members of teaching staff onsite.  

The office is closed, and parents and carers are not able to enter the school site, all 
queries are to be made by email or phone. All future work packs will be posted home, 
no packs at all will be able to be collected from site. Packs can also be downloaded 
from the school website and Skoolbag app. 

We continue to see a high number of students attending school and we have 
attendance levels that are significantly above other schools in Sydney. 

I want to remind all our families that there is minimal supervision on site at our school 
for those students who cannot be educated at home, for example if their parent or 
carer is an essential worker. These students can only access the school via the 
Armstein Crescent gate. 

All students and families will be supported with learning from home materials and 
resources. 

If you are working from home, and your child is able to be educated from home, please 
keep them at home. 

I want to thank all the families who have continued to support our community by 
keeping their children at home to minimise movement in the community. Get in 
touch with your teacher to discuss any additional needs your child or family may need 
to support you to continue learning from home. 

You can contact you child’s teacher via google classroom or be emailing the school on 
Werrington-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Thank you for your ongoing support, as we all help to keep each other safe. 

Sincerely, 

Christine Avery 

Principal 
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